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Thank you so much for your letter of 2 November, and for
your kind remarks about the recent announcement about
educational expenditure.

I will certainly bear in mipd your suggestions about nursery
school charges. We hope, over the next iwo or three months
to give some thought to the question of nursery education
within the Department. I also note what you say about student
grants. All aspects of student support will, of course, be
discussed in the forthcoming Review, including one in which I

am particularly interested: the scale ol parental contribu-—
tions,



